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Harman Center Issues Winter Newsletter 
 
Ballroom dance classes, a new Writing Club, "Lunch & Learn" events and more are included in 
the Winter 2018 Newsletter published by the City of Yakima's Harman Center at Gailleon Park. 
 
The newsletter covers activities at the center scheduled during January, February, and March. It 
includes event announcements, as well as a weekly schedule calendar of ongoing favorites such as 
fitness classes and "Reliving Rock N' Roll." 
 
The 16-page newsletter is available by clicking http://bit.ly/2CMfNi2 
 
The Harman Center is located at 101 North 65th Avenue. Information on the senior center's activities 
is also available by calling 575-6166 or visiting https://yakimaparks.com/senior-center/ 
 


